
News from the Bobcat Den:

Dear Bobcat Families,

I hope this message finds you well. As we continue to foster a safe and positive environment
for our students, I want to take a moment to discuss an important aspect of our school
community: traffic flow procedures during drop-off and pick-up times.
As you know, our school traffic flow procedures are designed with the safety of our students,
parents, and staff in mind. When we all adhere to these procedures, we not only help to
ensure a smooth and efficient traffic experience, but we also significantly reduce the risk of
accidents and ensure that everyone is accounted for during peak times.

Here are a few key reasons why following our traffic flow procedures is crucial:

Student Safety: The primary goal of our traffic flow procedures is to protect
all of our students. By following designated routes and adhering to speed
limits, we can limit the chances of accidents. Students can navigate safely
to and from vehicles without the added distraction of unpredictable traffic
patterns.

1.

Efficiency: Our traffic flow plan has been designed to streamline both
morning drop-offs and afternoon pick-ups. When everyone follows these
procedures, it minimizes congestion, reduces wait times, and helps our
school day start and end on time, allowing for more instructional time.

2.

Community Norms: By modeling positive behavior and following the
established guidelines, we create a culture of respect and responsibility
within our school community. 

3.

Communication: Following traffic flow procedures helps our staff manage
the flow of vehicles and students, allowing them to communicate
effectively with each other. This coordination is vital in ensuring that
students get to their designated areas promptly and safely.

4.

Please scroll down to find out more information about:
Oak Ridge Award Program
Book Fair 
Attendance Matters 
Fruit Bar Pass Out 
Shop & Dine local fundraisers 
Annual Veteran's Day Assembly 

Oak Ridge Admin Team

Monday 9/30
PTA Fun Run - See flyer below
to volunteer

Tuesday 10/1
PTA Book Fair - See flyer
below to volunteer

Wednesday 10/2
PTA Book Fair - See flyer
below to volunteer

TNT GATE Educational
Adventures

Census Day - See flyer below
for more information

Thursday 10/3
 Minimum Day Dismissal 1st -
6th grade @ 11:20 a.m. 

STEMbots

PTA Book Fair - See flyer
below to volunteer

Friday 10/4
 PTA Fruit Bar Pass Out - End
of Day

Upcoming Events:
10/10 Baskin Robbins Dine Day
10/11 PTA Friday Fun Day
10/15 - 10/18 Sixth Grade
Science Camp
10/17 - PTA Mtg. 10:00 a.m.
1017 - CVUSD Board Mtg.
10/21 - 10/25 Red Ribbon Week
10/23 - Additional Minimum Day
10/25 - PTA Trunk or Treat

The Paw Print OAK RIDGE
ELEMENTARY 

Septe m b e r  27 ,  20 2 4   

This Week’s Events
Sept. 30th - Oct. 4th
This Week’s Events
Sept. 30th - Oct. 4th
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"Pounce into learning with Bobcat pride, where
 curiosity and knowledge collide!"



DR. ENFIELD 
SUPERINTENDENT VISITS OAK RIDGE 
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